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General Order # 972
                                       

March 2011
March 2011 Meeting

                           DATE:     Friday March 18, 2011
                   LOCATION:    Iron Workers Hall 195 Old Colony Ave.

                                          South Boston between Damrell & D Streets  
                                          Nearest Box 7237 Old Colony Ave & Damrell
                            TIME:     2000 Hours             

                  PROGRAM:     Lowell Fire Lt. Jason Strunk
                                          “An Evening With The Lowell Fire Department.”
                                          This is the re-scheduled from the snowed out 

                                          January meeting.                                          
February 2010 Meeting
Members and guests enjoyed a lively presentation by guest speaker Dave Fornell. All report a most informative presentation.
March Entertainment
Our entertainment this month will be provided by Lowell Fire Lt. Jason Strunk. He will be presenting a program on the history of the Lowell Fire Department.  Lt. Strunk is also the author of the book Lowell Firefighting published by Arcadia in its Images of America series. This should be a very interesting program on the firefighting history of the Mill City.
Meeting Cancelations
Remember to check your e-mail for any weather related cancelations. It will also be broadcast over Citywide Fire Radio.

Condolences
The Board would like to extend its sympathy to member Mark Wolfgang on the passing of his father. A donation was made to the Shriner’s Burns Institute in his memory.

Rest in Peace

Honorary member Vincent A. Bolger, Jr passed away. He was sworn into membership February 19th, 1982. May his soul rest in peace.

Centennial
Any member having photos of past Box 52 events is asked to dig them out and submit so they may be copied/scanned and shared during the 2012 Centennial Year. Please see the information request in the Line Box for some information requests, and lets dig into those collections! 
Line Box
The latest issue of the Line Box is included with this G.O.
Reminders
· Meeting Friday March 19, 2011 at 2000 hrs. Local 7 Iron Workers Hall 195 Old Colony Ave. South Boston.

· Check e-mail for any meeting cancelations
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Capt Dave Fornell addressing the Feb 2011 Meeting. Photo by A. MacDonald
By Order Of the President                                        Newsletter Editor
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